
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON IMPROVEMENTS 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Brandon Township, 

Douglas County, Minnesota, will meet in the Brandon City Auditorium, located at 

105 Holmes Ave, Brandon, Minnesota, at 7:00 pm on Monday, April 14, 2025, to 

finalize plans for the full depth reclamation of Chippewa Hts, Wallen Rd and 

Shorewood Lane. The area proposed to be assessed for such improvements are 

the abutting properties benefited by the proposed improvements.  The estimated 

cost of the improvements is $753,704.  A reasonable estimate of impact of the 

assessment will be available at the hearing. Such persons as desire to be heard 

with reference to the proposed improvements will be heard at this meeting. 

 


